Service Steps Problems Resolved!

Actions -Cancelled!

On April 22, 2009, our statewide Bargaining Team met with UC Management to review new proposals on Steps. Previously, UC had proposed that hundreds of workers have just one or two steps; they were also refusing to properly adjust ranges within some series, taking away our right to move up.

These problems have now been resolved, and our actions this week have been cancelled. UC has agreed in writing to specific classification wage grids. These grids grant all Service Workers a guaranteed step structure which rewards length of service at the University. UC has also fixed the series problems in their previous proposals.

Our Unity and Determination Force UC to Honor Their Word

By reminding Management that we would be present at every Regents meeting and function attended by University officials, we were able to change UC's "No" to "Yes."

In addition to our April Actions on President Yudof and Regent Blum, UC knew we were prepared to picket the 4/23 opening of Blum's Poverty Center, and that AFSCME had the support of the event's main speaker, Vice President Al Gore.

Because of our actions, ALL Service workers will now get the step systems they deserve!



Davis workers remind Yudof about the Faces of UC Poverty.

Congratulations to everyone for your strength and unity in upholding our historic victory!



AFSCME 3299: Taking Back UC for Patients, Students and Our Families!

888-856-3299 • www.afscme3299.org